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The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Director of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 BDQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NCSW50/1 

Our Ref: AD-0544-13 

Date: 15th March 2013 

Re: Raychel Ferguson - Governance 

I refer to the above and to Altnagelvin Hospital's "Junior Doctor's Handbook". The 
Inquiry has been provided with the August 2001 edition. I would be grateful if you would 
provide me with a copy of the handbook which was in existence/used at the time of 
Raychel's death. 

I would be grateful for your reply by Friday 22nd March 2013. 

Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street. Belfast, BTi 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 




